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WILSON

MANEB FUNGICIDE

DOMESTIC

For the control of disease and blight

GUARANTEE:  MANEB 80%

REG. NO. 13655 P.C.P. ACT

READ LABEL AND CARTON BEFORE USING

200 g

WILSON LABORATORIES INC.
DUNDAS ONTARIO

L9H 3H3

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Maneb Fungicide, if properly applied,
protects plants against certain diseases.  Like any other
fungicide this product cannot cure foliage that is already
diseased.  Consult provincial home garden guide for further
information.

METHOD OF APPLICATION:  Mix 14 grams (2 tablespoonfuls) in
4.5 litres of water and thoroughly spray the foliage of plants
including the underside.  To improve the wetting of "waxy"
onion and cabbage leaves add 1/4 teaspoonful of liquid
household detergent to each 4.5 litres of spray mixture. 
Start  spraying when the first disease spots can be noticed,
usually on the lower leaves (the diseases can be expected
during or after wet weather or repeated sprinkling).  Repeat
the application every 7 to 10 days, especially under wet
conditions.

VEGETABLES AND DISEASES

TOMATO AND POTATO:  Early blight, late blight, anthracnose and
leaf spot.  Do not spray within 3 days before harvest.



CARROT, CUCUMBER, MELON, SQUASH, PUMPKIN, EGGPLANT AND PEPPER: 
Bright, leaf spot and downy mildew.  Do not spray within 5
days before harvest.

CABBAGE AND LETTUCE:  Downy mildew.  Do not spray within 7
days before harvest.

ONION (not green onions):  Downy mildew and blight.  Do not
spray within 10 days before harvesting dry bulbs.

CELERY:  Early and late blight.  Do not spray within 14 days
before harvest.

NOTE:  Downy mildew occurs in cool, wet weather in spring and
fall.  This product does not control powdery mildew occurring
during hot, humid weather in mid-summer; use Wilson's Benomyl
for this disease on cucumber, melon, squash, and pumpkin.

LAWN DISEASES:  Brown Patch, Melting-Out (leaf spot) - Apply
at the rate of 28 grams (4 level tablespoonfuls) in 4.5 litres
of water to 100 square metres of lawn grass.  Apply when
disease first appears and repeat at intervals of 7 to 10 days
as long as disease persists.  Under severe disease conditions,
double  the above rate and apply at 3 to 5 day intervals.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed; may irritate eyes, nose, throat, and skin.  Wash
thoroughly after handling and before eating and smoking.  Do
not contaminate food, feed and any water (ponds, etc.).
Dispose of empty container with garbage.  Avoid that product 
becomes wet or overheated causing breakdown and flammable
vapours.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, induce vomiting by giving patient a
tablespoonful of salt in a glass of warm water, repeat until
vomit fluid is clear.  If in eyes, flush with water for 15
minutes.  Get medical attention at once.  If on skin, wash
with soap and water.
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